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Robert G. Perlis, Esq.

Office of the General Counsel

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Public Service Company of New Hampshire, et al. (Seabrook Station,
Units 1 and 2) Docket Nos. 50-443-0L-1 and 50-444-0L-1 (On-Site
Emergency Planning and Safety Issues)

Dear Mr. Perlis:

The Board has received the Staff's letter of August 14, 1986 and
the enclosed draft of the low power license and the final draft.

With respect to the final draft sent by the Staff to Applicants on
June 26, the Board questions whether it has received the entire package.
For example, was Enclosure 1 of the draft in whole or in part changed
but not sent to the Board and parties under date of June 267

Please reply as soon as is possible.

Sincerely yours,

/&@QAvq(ﬂ“/g
Sheldon J. Wolfe
Chairman
Administrative Judge

cc: Service List
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